
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Deadline for Sunday Bulletin is Wednesday at noon. 
Email Announcements to Staci Poole at 

Spoole@ILCS.org 

 

 
 

May 22, 2022 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Service Guide for May 22, 2022 

   Acts 16:9-15    page: 925 

   Revelation 21:9-14, 21-27  page: 1041 

   John 16:23-33   page: 903 

 

 

MEMORIALS 

 
In Memory of Magda Jabs 

Given By Carol & Len Maron 
For Immanuel Lutheran Church 

 
In Memory of Magda Jabs 

Given by David Peplau 
For Immanuel Lutheran School 

 
In Memory of Magda Jabs 

Given by Norman & Ann Winters 
For Immanuel Lutheran Church 

 
In Memory of Magda Jabs 
Given by Marian Goodwin 

Immanuel Lutheran Church 
 

In Memory of George Gamache 
Given By Bob & Pat Wollenberg 
For Immanuel Lutheran Church 

 
In Memory of Dona (Gurske) Harmon 

Given by Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Sonstroem  
& 

Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Wilken 
For Immanuel Lutheran School 

 
In Honor of Roberta Kuhr’s 80th Birthday  

Given By Doreen Checovetes & Rose Marie Pavlik  
For Altar Guild 

Bring Us Your Buttons! 

Do you have buttons you’re not using or are willing to donate?  If you're 

like most of us, you have a jar full of spare buttons somewhere in your 

house. If you’re willing to part with them, please drop them at the  

Christian Mart!  Thank you! 

 

Please join us after the service for  

Coffee, Tea, Juice, Cakes and  

Fellowship in the  

GYMNASIUM!!!!! 
 

Donations from todays coffee hour will 

be given to our Evangelism Group. 



VBS MEETING!!!! 
 

Tuesday May 24th 

6:30 pm in the Parish Center 

SPRING FOOD DRIVE 
 
The Evangelism committee will be holding a public Food 
Drive TODAY. Donations will be  
collected in the West St parking lot behind the church.  
 
Non perishable food items and hygiene items are  
requested. Monetary donations will be appreciated as well 
and may be dropped off that morning or given via the on-line  
e-giving portal on the church’s website – ILCS.org 

 
Members of Immanuel may also bring donations to church on 

Sunday morning the 22nd. 

 On March 30th our dear friends Pastor Larry and Jean  

Rockemann lost their home in the Wears Valley wildfires.  

During the month of May, Immanuel Lutheran will be  

collecting donations to send to the family so they can rebuild.  

This additional donation tray will be located in the main  

entrance of the Church. 

** SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT **  

Immanuel Lutheran Church AND School Potluck Picnic 
Sunday, June 12, 2022 - 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Indian Rock Nature Preserve (Route 69) 
501 Wolcott Road, Bristol, CT 06010 

 
Please plan to join the fun at this year's potluck picnic event – celebrating 
all things Immanuel Lutheran Church AND School!  All church and school 
families are encouraged to attend.  The Indian Rock Nature Preserve has 
enhanced their facilities and grounds recently, offering us plenty of space 
indoor and outdoor to enjoy a beautiful day filled with activities, a little 
entertainment, food, fellowship and fun.  Handicapped parking and easy 
level access to the facilities is a bonus!  
 

Grilled hamburgers, hotdogs and beverages will be provided.  However, 
this is a good old-fashioned potluck picnic so we are asking everyone 
bring a food item based on the following: 
Last name begins with A–G  
Bring a Salad (These are typically cold items. Some ideas: fresh green  
salad, antipasto platter, potato salad, gelatin salad, veggie salad, tomato 
salad, fruit salad, coleslaw, cold pasta salad, etc.) 
Last name begins with H-M 
Bring a Side Dish/Casserole (These are typically warm/hot items. Some 
ideas: hot potato salad, tomato pie, quiche, macaroni and cheese,  
Mexican casserole, enchiladas, baked beans, roasted potatoes, mashed 
potatoes, Spanish rice, scalloped potatoes, etc.) 
Last name begins with N-Z 
Bring a Dessert (Any dessert is fine. However, please name the dessert 
and note on the label if the dessert contains peanuts/peanut butter/any 
other nuts OR if gluten-free. This will help those with allergies to select 
safe foods when choosing their treats.) 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE 
While this is a free event, you MUST officially sign up yourself or your 
family for the picnic so we know how many people are attending.  You can 
do this on the signup sheet located on top of the Christian Mart glass  
display case.   And, if you know what dish you are going to make/bring, 
please note that as well, as it would be helpful for our picnic planners to 
know that in advance.   If you are not sure what dish to bring and need 
some ideas/recipes, or, if you are wondering if your idea is a good one for 
a potluck, you can call Rhoda Erling Lange at (860) 543-5992 or email her 
at: rhoda.lange231@gmail.com anytime.  

Youth Group 

CAR WASH! 
 

Sunday, June 5th  


